
 

 

 

 

 

 

12th November 2021 

Re: EYFS visit to Lower Drayton Farm 

Dear Parents 

Nursery and Reception are learning about many different festivals and celebrations. To enhance and 

aid the learning objectives throughout the term I have organised a visit to ‘Lower Drayton Farm’ on 

Wednesday 1st December. The children will be learning about farm animals, visit Father Christmas 

and enjoy some climbing in their play area.  

We will depart from school at 10:30am and will travel to Lower Drayton Farm by coach. The session 

at the farm is 12:00pm until 2:30pm and we will arrive back to school after 3pm. You will need to 

collect your child from school on this day at 3:30pm. (Any children who attend before/after 

school club can keep to their usual arrangements).  

Please ensure that your child comes to school dressed in their red Birches hoody, suitably warm 

trousers, a warm waterproof coat and suitable footwear. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch 

and a drink in a named carrier bag. Please ensure all packaging can be thrown away including drinks 

bottles, as everything will be disposed of. Please only send a suitable amount of food for the trip. 

It is not necessary to pack them with a FEAST!!! 

The cost of the trip is £14.00 this includes entrance fee, time in the play-barn, visiting the farm 

animals, a gift from Father Christmas and coach transport.  

Payment for the visit is to be made through ParentPay. When you make the payment you are giving 

permission for your child to attend the trip.  

We look forward to an enjoyable day. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Mogey 

Mrs J Mogey 

EYFS Lead/ Reception Teacher        

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


